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19 September 2022 

File Ref: OIAP-7-25726 

 
By email:  

Tēnā koe  

Request for information 2022-141 

I refer to your request for information dated 31 August 2022, which was received by Greater 
Wellington Regional Council (Greater Wellington) on 31 August 2022. You have requested the 
following: 

• “a copy of the independent expert report prepared by PwC on the Port Napier proposal to 
take over CentrePort’s container shipping business. 

• any advice, reports or papers provided by CentrePort to GWRC on the Port Napier proposal 
to take over CentrePort’s container shipping business.” 

Greater Wellington’s response follows: 

Please find attached the documents within the scope of your request as outlined below: 
 

• Attachment 1: CentrePort’s Container Services Business – report from PwC 
• Attachment 2: CentrePort Container Services impact - summary 20220412 KPMG 

 
One additional document – KPMG CentrePort Container Services Impact – 21 March 2021, within 
the scope of your request has been withheld under section 7(2)(b)(ii) of the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act, as the release of the information in question would be likely 
unreasonably to prejudice the commercial position of CentrePort.  
 
We have considered whether the public interest in the requested information outweighs Greater 
Wellington’s need to withhold the report. As a result, we do not consider that the public interest 
outweighs Greater Wellington’s reason for withholding parts of the document under the grounds 
identified above. We note that Attachment 2, provides a high-level summary of the relevant 
information. 
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If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987.  

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on Greater Wellington’s 
website with your personal information removed. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Luke Troy 
Kaiwhakahaere Matua Ruataki | General Manager Strategy 
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